
December 6, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is our understanding that the property located at 230 Sherbourne Street is owned by the City 
and you are considering what to do with that property. 

LOFT Community Services would like to recommend that this property be used for supportive 
housing.  We operate a site at 237 Sherbourne and 230 Sherbourne would be a terrific resource 
for supportive housing.  We would also be open to moving our 24/7 hour services to the new 
building to support the health of the building and maintain our current building as affordable 
housing. 

Thank-you for your consideration. 

Heather McDonald 
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